
Targeted Aquatic 
Plant Survey of 
Loon Lake - 2016

On September 5, 2016 Sean Regalado of the Adirondack Watershed Institute followed up on 
the comprehensive plant survey performed in August of 2015. The objective of this annual
survey was to (1) determine the location of any aquatic nuisance species, and (2) survey
the native aquatic plants, documenting any significant changes to the composition or location
of common plant beds. The survey was performed by slowly trolling the entire littoral zone
of the lake in a zigzag fashion with special attention given to shallow bays and areas near 
to the two boat access points on Loon Lake. We referenced the 2015 plant map below.

We did not detect any non-native plants in the lake nor did we detect any significant changes
to the plant beds surveyed in 2015. Below you will see a plant bed distribution map and tables
illustrating physical lake characteristics as well as the presence/absence of natives observed 
by year.


